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Dear Parents and Carers 

You are invited to join your child for a session to help your child learn Maths. During the session, 
you will be working alongside your child practising the methods taught at Valence, to develop their 
maths skills and understanding. Your child will demonstrate to you the calculation methods we use 
in class.  

You will be provided with helpful tips and ideas that you could use at home to help support your 
child’s learning.  

We will be running the workshop on Friday 8th March, 9-9:30 am.  

These sessions will be held in the school Gym.  

Please indicate on the slip below whether you would like to attend and return your slip promptly, to 
your child’s class teacher.  

Unfortunately, as this session is during school time, we are unable to provide crèche facilities.  

We are looking forward to seeing you at this fun session.  

Kind regards 

  

Year 2 team  

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

Child’s Name: ________________________________ Class: _________  

  

I am able to attend the Year 2 Maths Workshop on 8th March 9:00 am.  

 

 


